
SPECIAL MEETING  September 17, 2020 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met in a special 

meeting in the High School Library, on Thursday, September 17, 2020. President Schilling called the 

meeting to order at 4:09 p.m. 

 Directors Present: Robert Schilling, Dan Venteicher, Matt Elliot, Jeff Hoeger, & Tammy Kirby. 

Directors Absent: None 

Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch, Principal Dawn Voss, and Board Secretary Melissa 

Conner.  

Visitors: Eileen Bergan, Jessica Aulwes, Brad Aulwes, Misty Rausch-Pautsch, Andy Pautsch, Billie 

Thein, Christal Sullivan, Ella Aulwes-via Zoom, Hayle Rausch-via Zoom, Mikayla Thein-via Zoom, and 

Abbie Sullivan-via Zoom. 

 President Schilling welcomed our visitors. 

 Director Elliot moved to approve the agenda as presented. Director Venteicher seconded the 

movement. Motion Carried 5-0.  

Director Venteicher moved to go into Closed Session to review or discuss confidential student 

record information per Iowa Code Section 21.5(1)(a). Director Elliot seconded the movement. Roll Call: 

Ayes: Schilling, Venteicher, Elliot, Hoeger, & Kirby. Nays: None. Motion Carried 5-0. 

 

Came back into open session at 5:51 p.m. 

 

Director Venteicher stated, “Because I feel this is best for the District I move to defer quarantine 

determinations to school administration/public health.” Director Elliot seconded the movement. Motion 

Carried 5-0. 

 

 With no further business to come before the board for consideration at this time, Director Kirby 
moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:53 p.m. Director Hoeger seconded the movement. Motion Carried 5-
0. 
 
 
 

_____________________________         ___________________________ 

            Robert Schilling, President            Melissa Conner, Secretary 


